
 

 

 

LITE BITE SESSIONS ACROSS HERTS 
 

A DWP funded programme aimed at reducing parental conflict is being delivered across Herts, Essex, 

Bucks, Cambs, Southend and Peterborough for 2 years starting this July and it’s called the Parenting 

Together Programme. 

As a frontline practitioner supporting our families in Hertfordshire, we’d like to invite you to one of 

the lite bite sessions below to explain the new programme to you and let you know about the 

interventions and referral process for the programme as well as what training we will provide to 

support you.  You will be using your skills to identify eligible parents; help parents open up and 

answer questions during a time and about a subject which is very personal to them. This may be very 

uncomfortable for parents and we understand the need for supporting you in any way we can to 

help get parents referred to ultimately improve outcomes for children.   

Please follow one of the links below and register to attend the event and note that places will be 

allocated on a first-come, first served basis. 

Please email parentingtogether@hertfordshire.gov.uk with your preferred venue and session time 

and work details; email address, phone number, role and organisation. 

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Stevenage Lite Bite sessions – Bedwell Community Centre, 3rd June 2019:   

9.30 am -12.00 midday  

12.30pm – 3.00pm 

 

Little Hadham Lite Bite session – Little Hadham Village Hall, 4th June 2019: 

9.30am – 12.00 midday 

 

Leavesden Green, Watford Lite Bite session – Leavesden Green Community Hub, 5th June 2019: 

9.30am- 12.00 midday 
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